
 
Seedy Saturdays coming up!! 
 
To all the gardeners out there, please start saving your 
seeds for trading at the Seed Swap in 2024. Believe it or not 
it’s the 20th Anniversary of Seedy Saturday!  We’d like to 
make it particularly special this year. To do that we’d like to 
have as many as possible saving their seeds to make a full 
on comeback to the Seedy events of pre Covid where we 
had an abundance of seed to trade and sell.  So please go 
to the websites below if you need some advice on how to 
save seeds, ask your fellow gardeners and/or check out 
your local Library.  
 
All seeds are welcome, from annuals, perennials, shrubs, 
trees, grasses and veggies - particularly veggies!.  Our only 
request is that they are no more than two years old and are 
not commercially packaged seed. We so look forward to 
seeing everyone at Seedy Saturday and we look forward to 
swapping seeds and stories with you.  
 
And as always if you have seeds but can’t attend you can 
donate some to Seedy Saturday to re package and provide 
a selection of seeds on our trade in table to start the day off. 
 
Many thanks.  
 
Kim Hammond  
Seed Swap Coordinator 
trilliums@shaw.ca 
 
saltspringseeds.com 
seedsavers.org 


